COVID-19 UPDATES
Thank you for choosing to camp with us! Among these ever changing and uncertain times, we are happy to provide a safe and memorable outdoor camping experience for you and your family. Here are some extra things we are committed to doing to keep our staff and campers safe this season…
1. We strongly encourage social distancing throughout the campground, in the bath house, laundry room, and camp store
2. Our already clean bath house and laundry room is cleaned daily and sanitized multiple times per day
3. Our camp store’s frequently touched surfaces are sanitized after each person enters/exits
4. Our game room, sporting equipment, and playground remain open and get sanitized daily. Hand sanitizer is available in the game room
5. Fresh brewed coffee for $2 is available on Friday-Sunday mornings. Please inquire with staff as they will serve it to you from the kitchen
6. Please use the hand sanitizer outside the camp store door before entering and after exiting
7. There’s a 2 person per site limit allowed in the camp store at one time
8. Curbside check in is available upon request if you do not wish to enter the store. The credit card on file will be ran and wood can be delivered to your site prior to your arrival if needed. Please give us a call the morning of your arrival day if you want to utilize this option
9. Our staff is trained on all cleaning and disinfecting protocols and no one is to report to work if they have a fever or are feeling sick in any way
10. Cabins are fully cleaned and sanitized after each departure. Guests must always bring their own linens. Hand sanitizer is provided in both cabins.
11.  Our typical cancellation policy is 14 days less a $10 processing fee. If you cancel inside of 2 weeks due to being exposed to COVID-19, feeling sick in any way, or anything COVID-19 related, we will offer you your deposit amount as a credit to your account for a future stay with us (with no expiration). We will not be issuing any refunds inside of 2 weeks due to cancellations for any reason, no exceptions.

[bookmark: _GoBack]** Please understand that we are a seasonal business with operation from May-October. We have precautions and strict protocols in place for you to have an enjoyable and safe camping experience. Amidst Coronavirus, Door County still has so much beauty and many outdoor activities to offer. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation! **
Happy camping!
